
The Waukegan Park District is offering Flu Shots FREE to all 
employees. Family members interested can get one at the event for $25 

per person.  Due to COVID-19, we will not have screenings or lunch 
provided this year. We are also scheduling appointments 5 minutes 

apart as a safety precaution.

RSVP to Kalina Mendez by 10/1/21: 

FLU SHOTS
2021 

Anyone under the age of 18 or pregnant should have the flu shot at their physician’s office. 

WHEN: Friday, October 15th 

WHERE: Administrative Center 
1324 Golf Rd 

TIME: 10:30AM to 12:30PM 

COST: FREE for any employee 
$25 for family members 

One slip per person.  People in the same household can select the same appointment time. 

NAME _______________________________  DEPT _____________ 

 e-mail Kmendez@waukeganparks.org  Call 847-360-4728
return form (below) 

Please indicate your appointment preference below with 1, 2, and 3.  I will reach out and confirm which 
appointment we can accomodate for you via the preferred method you indicate below.  Appointment 
will be on a first come, first serve basis.

10:50 AM ____ 
11:15 AM _____ 
11:40 AM _____

10:40 AM ___  
11:05 AM ____ 
11:30 AM ____ 
11:55 AM ____ 

10:30 AM ____ 
10:55 AM ____ 
11:20 AM ____ 
11:45 AM ____  
12:10  PM ____ 

10:35 AM ____ 
11:00 AM ____ 
11:25 AM ____ 
11:50 AM ____  
12:15  PM ____   12:20 PM ____ 

10:45 AM _____ 
11:10 AM _____ 
11:35 AM _____ 
12:00 PM   _____ 
12:25 PM   _____ 

  12:05 PM _____ 
12:30 PM _____

Preferred Email:_________________________  Preferred Phone number:_____________________

mailto:Kgarcia@waukeganparks.org
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